
From: CleanTag Permits <c  
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 10:45 AM
To: Contreras, Kalan <Kalan.Contreras@austintexas.gov>
Cc: Allen, Amber <Amber.Allen@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Re: 3703 Meadowbank Dr. - Existing Photos

Hello Kalan and Amber,

The owner of 3703 Meadowbank called a few moments ago to request a postponement for 
their hearing with HLC. 

There has been extensive damage to the structure due to pipes bursting in February and they 
are waiting for a structural engineer to assess the damage. The plans under review currently 
are for an addition/remodel. The engineer's report may recommend complete demolition.

What is your advice moving forward?

Thanks,
Linda

Linda Sullivan
Mindy Briggs
4804 Menchaca Rd. Unit B
Austin, TX 78745
CleanTag Permits
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